
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF REGULAR MEETING 
JEFFERSON PARKWAY PUBLIC HIGHWAY AUTHORITY 

October 17, 2024 
 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the JEFFERSON 

PARKWAY PUBLIC HIGHWAY AUTHORITY, of the County of Jefferson, the City and 

County of Broomfield, and the City of Arvada, State of Colorado, has determined to cancel the 

regular meeting at 3:00 p.m., on Thursday, October 17, 2024, via Zoom.   

 
  BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS: 

 JEFFERSON PARKWAY PUBLIC HIGHWAY AUTHORITY 
 
   

By: /s/ ICENOGLE | SEAVER | POGUE 
A Professional Corporation 
 

 
                         General Counsel to the District 

 
 
 
 
Posted this 16th day of October, 2024 


